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OUR NEXT BUREAU MEETING 

Sunday, JUNE 11, 2006 
Pasadena Scottish Rite 

150 North Madison Ave. 
Pasadena, California 

Program Speaker 
Wor. Sean N. Foran 

          Sean is Curator for the 
Grace De May Museum soon to be 
opening at Al Malaikah Shrine. 
He will display some of the objects 
of art that will be seen at its new 
home. 

President McKinley 
 When asked of Masonry, 
President William McKinley 
explained: "After the battle of 
Opequam, I went with the surgeon 
of our Ohio regiment to the field 
where 5,000 confederate prisoners 
were under guard. As soon as we 
passed the guard, the doctor 
shook hands with a number of 
prisoners and began passing out 
his roll of bills. On the way back 
to camp, I asked him, 'Did you 
know those men?' 'No' 'But you 
gave them a lot of money, do you 
expect to get it back?' 'If they are 
able to pay me back, they will. It 
makes no difference to me; they 
are Brother Masons in trouble 
and I am only doing my duty.' I 
said to my self, 'If that is 
Masonry, I will take some of it 
myself.'" 

             

 
Why Should My Lodge Belong 
to the Masonic Service Bureau 

of Los Angeles? 
      
     The Personnel of the Masonic 
Service Bureau make 
investigations on applications for 
the California Masonic Homes 
and for the homes of other 
jurisdictions. 
 
     The Masonic Service Bureau 
gets authorization to conduct 
funerals for sojourners, arranges 
officiates for funerals, provides 
for floral pieces and sometimes 
even secures burial plots. 
The Bureau Executive Secretary 
arranges for the conduct of 
funerals for local lodges when 
requested. 
 
     The Service Bureau is a central 
location for sojourning brethren 
to call for meeting times and 
locations of Lodges and related 
Masonic groups. 
 
     The Executive Secretary is an 
expert in relieving the distress of 
worthy sojourning brethren and 
their families and can quickly 
provide proper relief. 
 
     The Service Bureau publishes a 
"Clearing House Report" each 
month from the information sent 
by lodges in the Bureau area, in 
which all of the applicants for the 
degrees of Masonry and for 
affiliations are listed. 

 

 
 

http://www.lamsb.org 
 
     When you visit our Website, 
you will notice in the column on 
the left a page titled “Lodges.” If 
you “click” on that page, you will 
be taken to a list of all the Lodges 
in our Bureau area. The ones 
highlighted have their own 
website and if you “click’ on the 
Lodge you will be taken to their 
website. If you do not see your 
Lodge listed there or if we are not 
linked to your site, please give us 
the information. 
 
    In the column on the left, you 
will also see a “Calendar” page. 
This page is for the use of all the 
Lodges in Los Angeles County. 
Here you can announce any event 
your Lodge is having. Receptions, 
dinners, degrees, special events. 
This calendar is your calendar. 
We want local Brethren and 
sojourners to be able to use this 
page to find out what is going on 
in the area.                                         
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